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jack Moreland Addresses Staff Congress 
Interim President Jack Moreland 

spoke at the July Staff Congress meeting and 
articulated his desire to see that staff and 
faculty received their pay increase this year. 
The administration has announced that raises 
this year would be linked to enrollment 
figures for the fall semester. 

Mr. Moreland said he was optimistic 
that the pay increase would become a reality. 

Regarding his plans for his year as 
interim president, Mr. Moreland spoke of 
his desire to see NKU progress. "If you sit 
still, you regress," he said. He also spoke 

Q & A With Staff Congress 
President Cheryl Torline 

What are your goals for Staff Congress 
and how will you attain themP 

"My goal is to work for the betterment 
of all staff by hard work and a positive 
attitude." 

Do you think staff morale is a problemP 
If so, what can Staff Congress do to address itP 

"Yes, I do. We need to keep working 
for benefits for staff." 

What is your opinion of term limits for 
Staff Congress membersP 

"If we could get more people 
interested in Staff Congress, we wouldn't 
have to limit terms. People would want to 

be on Congress and you would have 
different people coming in each term." 

How do we get more people interested in 
Staff CongressP 

"By working on quality issues and 
commitments for staff." 

enthusiastically about his NKU Partnerships 
plan. 

Mr. Moreland spoke positively of his 
face to face discussion with Governor Paul 
Patton concerning state funding for NKU. 
Patton reassured Mr. Moreland that state 
funding would increase as long as, "We are 
ready to change the way we do things." One 
specific criteria for this change is an increased 
use of technology. 

Mr. Moreland credited Staff Congress 
leaders with the idea of the floating holiday 
in an effort to increase staff morale. 

Gov. Patton on Campus 
Governor Paul Patton will address the 

NKU community August 14, in Greaves 
Hall at 11:00 AM. Plan to show your 
support for NKU by being in attendance. 

Congress Notes 
The gavel has been passed from Chuck 

Pettit to Cheryl T arline and new committee 
assignments have been made. The Policies 
Committee is chaired by Mike Bresser, 
Benefits is chaired by Chuck Pettit and 
Audrey Riffe will chair the Salary/Budget 
Committee. Janet Krebs heads the 
Constitution and Bylaws Committee and the 
Credentials and Elections Committee is led 
by Diana Schneider. Jim Parker chairs the 
Liaison Committee. 



Strictly Personnel: 

New Hires 
Cindee Badger-Chase 
Stephen Benner-Public Safety 
David Bezold-Athletics 
Bonnie Bisetti-CCSA 
Eric Erose-Upward Bound 
Sharon Crawford-Admissions 
Linda Cunningham-Univ. Development 
Connie Drews-Admin. Sec. Pres. Emeritus 
Thomas Elam III-Physical Plant 
Marcia Miller-Career Development 
Jack Moreland-Interim President 
Betty Morgan-Steely Library 
Michelle Peterson-Residential Life 
Franklin Poe-Administrative Computing 
Janet Rapp-Academic Advising 
Victoria Schwartz-Admissions 
Gary Thompson-Administrative Computing 
Evetta Williams-Career Development 

Temporary to Regular Full Time 
Greg Thompson-Academic Computing 
Kimberly Y elton-Physical Plant 

Promotions 
Harry Creamer-Chase 
Shirley Finfrock-Administrative Computing 
Lisa Homey-Personnel 
David Lauer-Administrative Computing 
Diane Smith-Personnel 
Mary Wilson-Administrative Computing 

Transfers 
Jacqueli~e Alexander-Accts. Payable to Ad. 

Computing 
Ronda Baker-Technology to Mgmt./Mrktng 
Bert Brown-Acad. Comp. to Registrar 
Chris Comte-Cred. Cont. Ed. to Ac. Comp. 
Aprile Conrade-Redden-Bus. Af. to Registrar 
Gail Jewell-Cent. Stores to Accts. Payable 
Steven Monroe-Pub. Safety toM. A. P. 
Linda Parks-Legal Prog. to Career Dev. 
Ruth Ross-Personnel to Chase 
Les Thomes-Bookstore to Phys. Plant 

Departures 
Teresa Abrams-Physical Plant 
Delores Anderson-Affirmative Action 
Paula Bayer-Steely Library 
Jackie Bell-Accounting/Budget Control 
David Bertram-Physical Plant 
Juanita Burke-Administrative Computing 
Rhonda Carpenter-Ah/Hsr/Swk 
Sung-Mook Choi-Physical Plant 
Diane Christofield-Education 
Yvette Davis- Personnel 
Richard Feist-Physical Plant 
David Gray-Residential Life 
Tracey Harris-Academic Advising Ctr. 
Sandy Hunley-Printing Services 
Sam Lapin-Reentry Center 
J.B. Losey-Perkins Grant 
Timothy Mohrhaus-Admissions 
Leigh Ober-University Relations 
Susan Pedigo-Management/Marketing 
Franklin Poe-Administrative Computing 
Maryann Quitter-Reentry Center 
Todd Rasmussen-Residential Life 
Patricia Richardson-University Development 
Bradley Schusterman-Public Safety 
Michael Sheriff-Physical Plant 
Shirley Steffen-Physical Plant 
David Taylor-Physical Plant 
Phillip Webb-Physical Plant 
June Whitaker-Physical Plant 
Mary Wilson-Administrative Computing 

Births 
Audrey Riffe-Registrar, 2 grandsons, 
Eli Nienaber-April Drew Luersen-May 

Prayers 
Our sympathy to Barb Scheben-Purchasing, on the 
death of her grandfather in March. 

We are all saddened by the death of NKU history 
professor H. Lew Wallace. Dr. Wallace chaired to 
history department for ten years and twice served 
NKU as Faculty Regent. 



PARTNERSHIPS UPDATE 
_,4 Staff Congress President Cheryl T arline 
rs asking for input from as many staff 

~mbers as possible. As a member of the 
Partnerships Steering Committee, Ms. T arline 
encourages staff to get involved, offering their 
own ideas on improving their departments. 

Northern Kentucky University is initiating a new project called NKU PARTNERSHIPS. The 
NKU PARTNERSHIPS project will create teams of individuals from the Northern Kentucky 
area to evaluate the University's departmental programs, services and delivery 
systems as well as to identify the region's future needs for postsecondary education. 
The goals of the project are to make Northern Kentucky University more effective, 
more efficient and more responsive to the community it serves. Each of the 
communication teams will be comprised of NKU faculty and staff members in cooperation 
with repr~sentatives f~om business, education and community services. 

NKU would like to have your participation in this important project. 

The following is a list of the various University departments to be reviewed . If you 
are willing to assist NKU by serving on one of the communication teams, please print 
your name, address and phone number on this form and mail or fax it to the address 
listed below. You are asked to indicate the areas in which you would be willing to 
work by numbering your preferences as 1, 2 or 3. If you have questions or would like 
additional information, call Peter Hollister at 572-5129. · 

Office of the President 
_ Office of Legal Services 
_ Office of the Budget 
_ Affirmative Action 

University Relations & 
pevelopment Division 
_ Alumni Affairs 
_ University (Public) Relations 
_ Development (Fund Raising) 

WNKU FM Radio (Station) 

Associate Provost 
___ Academic Advising Resource Ctr . 
___ Academic Computing 
_ CCSB/International Programs 
_ Community Education 
___ Elderhostel & Senior 

Programming 
_ Credit Continuing Education 

& Distance Learning 
_ Developmental Mathematics 
___ Graduate Center/Graduate 

Programs 
_ Honors Program 
_ Learning Assistance Center 
___ Media Services 
_ Research~ Grants & Contract 

UNV 101-Academic Orientation 

Name: 

Administrative Affairs 
___ Personnel Services 
___ Public Safety 
___ Accounting/Budgetary Control 

Bursar's Office 
___ Business Services 
___ Purchasing 
___ Administrative Computing 
___ Facility Management 

Student Affairs pivision 
Office of Admissions 
Int'l Student Affairs 

___ Financial Aid 
___ Office of the Registrar 

Intercollegiate Athletics 

Academic Affairs 

College of Business 
___ Accountancy 
___ Economics, Finance & 

Information Systems 
___ Management Marketing 

Small Business Development 
Center 

Chase College 
___ College of Law 
___ Law Library 

Steely Library 

College of Professional 
Studies 
___ Allied Health, Human 

Services & Social Work 
Communications 
Education 

Addre_s_s_:----------------------------------------------------

City, State & Zip:~--------------------------------------Place of Employment: ____________________________________ __ 

Phone=-----------------------------------------------------­
Fax=----------------------------------------------------------
Please Return To: 

Jack Moreland, President 
Northern Kentucky University 
NKU PARTNERSHIPS 
820 Lucas Administrative Center 
Nunn Drive 
Highland Heights, Kentucky 41099 
Phone: 572-6393 Fax: 572-5565 

pean of Student Office 
Afr. Am . Student 
Affairs & Ethnic Srvs. 
Residential Life =:= Student Development 

_ Career Development Center 
_ Educational Talent Search 
_ Health, Counseling 

& Testing 

_ Stuq.ent Support Services 
_ Upward Bound 
_ Campus Recreation 
_ Early Childhood Center 

Student Activities 
Women's Center 

_ Local School Services 
_ Nursing 
_ ReEntry Center 
_ Technology 

College Of Arts & Science 
_Art 
___ Biological Sciences 
___ Chemistry 
_ History & Geography 
_ Mathematics & Computer 

Science 
_ Literature and Language 
_ Music 
_ Physics and Geology 
_ Political Science 
_ Psychology 
_ Sociology, Anthropology & 

Philosophy 
Theater 
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